
e-Bulletin 
providing bi-monthly communication for PNMC  

November 1, 2010 

Please share widely.  If you receive this e-bulletin via more than one address, let us know which address you prefer.  To submit announcements 
or manage your subscription, email brenda@pnmc.org.  See schedule at the end for publication dates and submission deadlines.  
        

 

From the PNMC Office  
Please continue to hold the Weaver family in your prayers … Chloe Weaver, age 20, was killed while riding 
her bike on Oct 24 in Alamosa, CO.  She was serving with the La Jara unit of Mennonite Voluntary Service.  Chloe 
is the daughter of Cindy and Herm Weaver, conference minister for Mountain States Mennonite Conference.  
She is survived by her parents and siblings, Hope and Dillon.  The Mennonite has posted an article:  
http://www.themennonite.org/issues/13-10/articles/MVS_participant_killed_in_bicycle_accident. 
 
 

PNMC CONGREGATIONS, ORGANIZATIONS & MINISTRIES 
listed chronologically, then alphabetically by organization  
 

 

Nov 5-7:  Celebrating 50 years at our Annual Members' Meeting. 
Weekend highlights include reconnecting with friends and former staff, 
singing with Dennis and Louise Rothrock and hearing from one of the 
camp founders, David Mann.  The benefit auction will take place Satur-
day afternoon, Nov 6.  Proceeds will go toward capital improvements of 
camp's aging facilities.  The fundraiser is an important part of Drift Creek's 
fiscal wellness.  If you are unable to attend the celebration, but would like 
to bless DCC, please consider giving an online gift here: 

              http://giving.mennoniteusa.org/organization/detail/1958). 

 
 

PNMC Sister-Care Seminars 
 

PNMC Sister-Care across four states, on three October  
weekends, in three locations brought together 122 women to learn 
and grow in understanding ourselves, our call to care for others, 
listening to one another, and the willingness to share some of our 
own story.  Each seminar had several women telling a personal 
story of loss and grief.  We appreciated the support of pastors 
who joined other women from their congregations in the seminars. 
      Sister-Care has not finished or ended with the seminars.   
Sister-Care is a movement that will begin to engage many more 
within each congregation.  If your congregation was not able to 
participate in these seminars, but would like more information  
and someone to visit with you on this, you may contact Pat  
Hershberger pathershberger@msn.com or Kathy Bilderback  

   kabilderback@earthlink.net.   Look for more details on Sister-Care  
   in the  next issue of Evangel.   
 

 

 
Western Mennonite School 
Nov 12-13, 18-20: Winter Drama Production, Antigone, 7:30pm (20th – 2pm Matinee, no evening perform-
ance) For more info: 503/363-2000 or www.westernmennoniteschool.org.  
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Prayer Shawls were given at Sister-Care in WA.   
Each group decided who at their table would  
receive the gift prepared by women of Mountain 
View Mennonite, Kalispell.  

Drift Creek Camp 
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MENNONITE CHURCH USA & OTHER CHURCHWIDE AGENCIES 
listed alphabetically by organization  
 
 

Associated Mennonite Biblical Seminary 
Please see the attachment for AMBS November announcements. 
 
 

Mennonite Central Committee 
 
   Please see the attached press releases for details on the Oregon  
   Mennonite Festival for World Relief and the Washington Mennonite Country    
   Auction. 
 

 
Mennonite Publishing Network 

 

Now Available:  Prophetic Peacemaking: Selected Writings of J. R. 
Burkholder edited by Keith Graber Miller.  J. R. Burkholder’s life and work as  
ethicist, churchman, and social change agent spanned and influenced dramatic changes 
in twentieth-century Mennonite peace theology and ecumenical engagements.  
Prophetic Peacemaking is a collection of Burkholder’s most prescient essays on  
pacifism, patriotism, public witness, Mennonite ethics, healthcare, stewardship,  
vocation, service, and other issues of authentic discipleship. 
     For editor Keith Graber Miller, “these essays function not as period pieces, but as  
reflections on faithful living that are relevant for future generations of peacemakers. In 
his modeling and teaching, J. R. inspired scores of students and colleagues toward 
peacemaking vocations, and his voice still resonates for 21st-century followers of the one 
Christians call the Prince of Peace.  For details, including ordering information, visit:  
www.mpn.net/prophetic.   

If you would like to contribute, please send a brief announcement in Spanish & English with website 
links to brenda@pnmc.org.  Our goal is to provide a valuable resource, not an In-Box jammer.  If space 
is tight, we may omit announcements that are not as pertinent to PNMC.  Announcements will run 
ONE time only, unless specified otherwise.    We welcome your feedback!   

Upcoming e-Bulletins: 
Nov 15  (submissions due by 11/8) 
Dec  6 (submissions due by 11/29) 
Dec  20 (submissions due by 12/13) 
Jan 3 (submissions due by 12/27) 

For more PNMC updates:  http://pnmc.org       e-Bulletin Archives:  http://pnmc.org/Resources/eBulletin 
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Left:  Auctioneer Paul Schultz rounds up the bids at the Oregon Mennonite Festival for 
World Relief (photo by Don Bacher) 
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